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prestigious appointment. 

 
 
March 2021 
 

The Seacole Group would like to congratulate one of their members, Karen Daber who 

has recently been appointed Deputy Lieutenant of Cambridgeshire.by Her Majesty’s 

Lord-Lieutenant of Cambridgeshire, Mrs Julie Spence OBE QPM.  

 

As a former Assistant Chief Constable, Daber led the development of the national Code 

of Ethics for policing and the national programme ‘BME progress 2018’ to improve the 

representation of minority officers in policing.  

 

About her appointment, Daber expressed her delight and said that her ambition is to: 

“shine a light on the wider and diverse communities in the county” 
 

Daber is a non-executive director at Cambridgeshire and Peterborough NHS 
Foundation Trust. She is also a prominent member of the Seacole Group – the 

network of Black, Asian and Minority Ethnic Non-Executive Directors in the NHS with a  

vision that NHS Boards reflect the ethnic diversity of patients and communities they 

serve. 
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